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| feel this bill goes too far in defining what neighborhoods should look like and is giving far too much control to
developers. Our state has been ruined by this type of development. You continue to cede control to this type of
overreach and it is forever changing cities, counties and communities.

Please do not pass this bill.

Michelle Lee Portland
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